Sonja Stout

From:

jodyhand23@gmail.com

Sent:

Sunday, September 15, 2024 10:25 AM

To:

Sonja Stout

Subject:

Resignation

Good morning Sonia,

I am writing you to let you know that I will be resigning from the Parks and Recreation committee. This should be effective immediately. I am sorry to leave, but some changes in my work and in my life are causing me to not be able to attend on a regular basis. I hope you were able to find a suitable replacement Quickly

Thank you so very much for all of your help! Please let me know if I need to provide anything else to the village

Jody Hand Sent from my iPhone